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31 January 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Arrangements for Years 7-10 during Industrial action on 1 February 2023 
 
Further to my letter of 26 January, Years 7-10 will not be in school tomorrow due to industrial 
action.  We have made available a pop-up provision for vulnerable students and for the children 
of some critical workers.  Confirmation has been sent to the parents of students who have been 
allocated a space in the pop-up provision.  Please do not send your child to school if you 
have not received confirmation of a space. 
 
As you are aware, we are not able to activate our remote learning curriculum during periods of 
industrial action by our teaching staff. There are, however, many useful and easily accessible on-
line learning platforms that we would recommend your son/daughter engages with during this 
time. 
 
Please see the websites below, all of which are free to use. 
 
https://www.sparxmaths.uk/ 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/ 
 
https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/ 
 
Should you have any questions or wish to discuss anything further, please contact us via 
meroffice@maidenerleghtrust.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr W Graham 
Headteacher 
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